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Communication from Richard Uchida, on behalf of GJC Associates, requesting consideration be given to
rezoning portions of a set of properties located on the north and south sides of Pleasant Street; together with
communication from area residents in opposition to the request.  (Additional communications in opposition to
the request submitted) (Pulled from consent by Councilor Herschlag)
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